
THE Friends OF Wood Badge 
Online trading post is open! 

 
Help support N6-544-21 Scholarships! 

 
Orders received between August 12th – August 

26th can be picked up at Camp Tuckahoe on 
September 12th.  

 
Order at the link below! 

 
https://nbofc-friends-of-wood-

badge.square.site/ 
 
 

 
 
 



What is the FOWBA? 
 

The Friends of Wood Badge Association (FOWBA) was established in 2011. The FOWBA was established to 
support the New Birth of Freedom Council and their Wood Badge Adult Training Courses. We provide support by 
raising money to provide scholarships to Scout Leaders who could not afford to attend. The FOWBA also provides a 
place where lifelong friendships are nurtured by holding an annual picnic in June and a dinner in November. You do not 
need to me a Wood Badger to attend any of our events. 
 

How can I become a member? 
 
The FOWBA has various membership levels so anyone can be a member. The process is a simple one. Complete the 
Wood Badge Membership application. Send an email to FOWBA1@gmail.com if you would like an application.   
 

How can I get more involved? 
 

The FOWBA is always looking for new ideas. We would love to have more members attend our Quarterly Board 
Meetings. Our 1st and 3rd Quarterly meetings are held via conference calls. Our 2nd Quarter meeting is held at the June 
Picnic. Our 4th Quarter meeting is held at the Annual Dinner in November. You don't have to hold a board position 
to be included in these meetings. You just need to love Wood Badge and want to help us grow. 
 

Where can I get a cute critter? 
 

Anyone can purchase one of our adorable critters as well as many other critter items at our online trading post. Money raised 
from our trading post goes to scholarships to help other leaders attend Wood Badge. 

 


